
TEESSIDE HIGH FORMER STUDENTS ASSOCIATION 

CHRISTMAS RAFFLE  £5 PER TICKET 

As we were unable to go to the Fair at the School due to bad weather last 

weekend, we decided to hold an online raffle so that 3 lucky people would 

receive these prizes in time for Christmas. 

If you would like to take part in the raffle please send a cheque (made 

payable to THFSA) to THFSA C/O C Chapman 24 Mill Farm Road, Hamsterley Mill, NE39 

1NW.  OR pay by BACS (THFSA, sort code 202741, a/c 93663256) (£5 per 

ticket) Please let me have your phone number by email. 

The draw will take place on Friday 17th December and winners will be 

notified by phone so that the prizes can be sent out promptly. 

 


